Board of Review Position Available 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The City of Orchard Lake is looking for one additional volunteer for the Board of Review.   The Board of Review meets 3 times a year in March, July, and Dec.  Members are appointed for a two year term.  July and Dec meetings normally last less than an hour.  July and Dec. are set up to correct qualified errors, Principal Residence Exemptions, and consider Hardships.  The March meetings are designed to hear tax payer concerns over current year assessments.  For 2015 the March meetings are on March 3rd from 9:00AM to 5:00PM and March 9th from 9:00AM to 9:00PM. If you are a resident of the City for at least a year and a citizen of the United State and are interested in being appointed for the Board of Review, please send a written request for the City Council for their consideration. 
